From: Liz Lane [

Sent: 10 June 2020 13:10
To: Planning
Subject: Application Ref: 2020/2380/T

Dear Sir / Madam

Application Ref: 2020/2380/T
Removal of Goat Wilow Tree

T write with reference to your consultation letter regarding the above application.

Whilst we acknowledge the damage that the tree is inflicting on the adjacent brick wall, and
the apparent poor condition of this tree (as it has not been managed over time), we do regret
the loss of privacy that this tree affords for all of the adjacent gardens. A number of smaller
trees next to this have recently been removed without notice, already resulting in further
openness between the gardens.

Is it possible to condition that a replacement tree of a suitable species be planted in its place,
should your tree office agree to its removal?

kind regards

Liz

Elizabeth Lane
Director

STUDIO EVANS LANE
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